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16	 Myles Francis
16	 Adrian Jelley
18	 Grayson Dowless
20	 Benito Acosta 

CHURCH NEWS
MEMORIAL SERVICE. 
	A memorial service will be held
	on Saturday, February 13th, 
at 11:00 a.m. at St. Andrew’s 
UMC for Alan and Pat Davis. A 
graveside service with Honors  
will follow for Mr. Davis at
1:00 p.m.at Evergreen Cemetery, 	

	 4426 Central Ave. in Charlotte, NC.
In addtion to the family, there are 40 spaces available 
in the Sanctuary for attendees. Please email the 
church if you plan to attend at: churchoffice@
standrewsumc.com .

WORSHIP UPDATE - This Sunday, February 14th, 
we continue our conversation from “Journey 
to the Center of the Faith”.  Our focus – being 
“Spirit-Animated”.  We remain online through 
the end of February with the plan to return to 
in-person worship outdoors as the weather begins 
to warm in March if indoor options remain limited. 
So, for now, join together via ZOOM or Facebook 
Live at 10:00 a.m. on Sunday or worship on 
YouTube when it’s convenient for you!

ASH WEDNESDAY AND LENT – On Ash 
Wednesday, February 17th, we will have drive-
through imposition of ashes from 11:30 a.m. 
– 12:30 p.m. and again from 5:30 p.m. – 6:30 
p.m. There will also be a special online service 
of worship at 7:00 p.m.  Lenten Kits (that include 
ashes) for use at home are available for pick-
up from the church. Email Sherry Jackson at 
ChildrensMinistry@standrewsumc.com if you 
need a kit deliveredAlso, look for opportunities to 
gather on Wednesday evenings throughout Lent 
for Mid-Week Manna. More info to come.

BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION! Please help Anna 
Ward celebrate her 7th birthday with a food drive 
for Loaves & Fishes! She has set a goal of 224 
pounds (her birthday is February 24th) of food 
(with a secret goal of 724 and a secret secret 
goal of 100,000 pounds - hey, have God-sized 
dreams!) She ultimately is asking each person 
to bring 7 items for Loaves & Fishes, so we can 
get to the overall goal as a group! There will 
be a drive-by birthday parade/food drop off at 
the Ward’s house on Saturday, February 20th, 
from 3:00-5:00 pm. There will also be a drive by 
parade/drop off on Wednesday, February 24th 
(her birthday) at the church from 11:00 a.m.-
1:00 p.m. If you are unable to do either of these, 
you are free to donate money and she will go 
shopping at Aldi with Miss Vicki and Miss Katie to 
buy food for Loaves & Fishes. Please email Kevin 
Ward at kjw2517@gmail.com for ways to donate 
money toward the food drive or to figure out 
alternate times to drop off food!

WORSHIP SERVICES
FEBRUARY 14TH

10:00 a.m. Online Only.
ASH WEDNESDAY
FEBRUARY 17TH

Drive-through imposition
11:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m.

and 5:30 - 6:30 p.m.
Online Service of Worship

7:00 p.m.
FEBRUARY 21ST

10:00 a.m. Online Only.
FEBRUARY 28TH

10:00 a.m. Online Only.

REGULAR CHURCH HOURS:
Monday-Thursday

9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.
Closed on Fridays.

SCRIPTURE LESSON
EPHESIANS 3:14-15

I bow my knees before 
the Father, from whom 
every family in heaven 

and on earth takes
its name.

FEBRUARY 14, 2021

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 14TH
WORSHIP ONLINE ONLY.

 Weekly

CHATTER
SAVE THE DATE!

S’MORES AND FELLOWSHIP
SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 28TH,

AT 5:00 P.M. 
Join us on the church ground for a S’mores 
gathering. Dress warmly, bring your camp chair. 
S’more supplies and a hot beverage will be 
provided. See you there! 

CALLING ALL SINGERS! Do you miss singing 
together? So do we! Though we can’t sing 

together in the same room, we 
can still sing together in our own 
homes and bring glory to God with 
our voices. Join the Chancel Choir 
for fellowship and singing and the 
adventure of being in a virtual choir. 
It’s fun, and we’ll help with all the 
technological stuff. Just bring your 

voice and a smile! Rehearsal on Wednesday’s at 
7:00 pm. Click the link to join: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82967151680?pwd=OGdYTVE2Y1FvbldoNTI5dUZQSUxoUT09

APARTMENT FIRE. Several families from 
Montclaire Elementary School were recently 
impacted by an apartment fire. They are seeking 
help for the families. To help, please send 
donations to the Parent Teachers’ Organization 
(PTO) at venmo @MontclairePTO. If you have any 
questions, please contact Kevin Ward
at kjw2517@gmail.com

PRESCHOOL. It’s time to 
register for September! 
Registration has started 
for the new school year 
in September. Drop by any 
Tuesday, Wednesday, or

Thursday between 9:30 a.m. and 12:30 p.m. to 
register your child!   
 ~Amanda Newhouse, Director

HARRIS TEETER VIC CARD! Please remember 
to link or relink your Harris Teeter VIC card to 
support local schools! Montclaire Elementary 
School is 1729 and St. Andrew’s UMC 
Preschool is 3232. More than one school may be 
linked! Cashiers should be able to link your card 
on the spot. This is done once per school year! 
Thank you for your support.
 

Pat and Alan 
Davis


